
                                                  

Pt. B. D. Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak 

No. UHSR/Exams/AE-III/22/11091-92 

Dated: - 29.06.2022 

To  

    The Dealing official on AE-I/I, AE-I/II, Result Section,  

     Pt. B. D Sharma UHS, Rohtak.  

  

Subject:- Case of Unfair means.  

      ----- 

 
            The Standing Committee on Unfairmeans cases considered the cases of under mentioned candidates in 

its meeting held on 29.06.2022 and decided as under:- 

Sr. 

No. 

Roll No. Name of 

Candidate 

Subject  Regn. No. College Name 

 
Punishment/Action to be 

taken 

 

B. Sc. Nursing 1st Year 

1.  838573 Anjali Anatomy & Physiology 20-RPBN-65 RP Inderprastha Institute of 

Medical Science, Karnal 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

2.  839395 Neelam Anatomy & Physiology 20-SUSNC-05 Shaheed Udham Singh College 

of Nursing, Ratia, Fatehabad 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

3.  839677 Varnika Anatomy & Physiology 20-SVM-27 SVM College of Nursing, 

Baland, Rohtak 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

4.  840540 Imtiyaz Anatomy & Physiology 20-INCB-20 Ideal Med. & Education Centre 

and College of Nursing, 

Sighani, Bhiwani 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

5.  840541 Km. Urmila 

Kumari 

Anatomy & Physiology 20-INCB-21 Ideal Med. & Education Centre 

and College of Nursing, 

Sighani, Bhiwani 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

6.  840792 Kavita Anatomy & Physiology 20-SCC-12 Smt. Shanti Devi College of 

Nursing, Saharanwas, Rewari 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

7.  849883 Nitu Anatomy & Physiology 20-KCNK-12 Khushi School & College of  

Nursing, Kagsar, Hisar 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

B. Pharmacy 1
st
 Semester 

8.  870941 Rajesh 

Kumar 

Pharmaceutical Analysis-I 18-GRNY-47 Global Research Inst. of 

Pharmacy, Nachraun Radaur, 

Y’nagar 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

9.  871612 Priyanka Pharmaceutical Analysis-I 21-DDRKG-32 Deen Dayal Rustagi College of 

Pharmacy, Khandawla, 

Gurgaon 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which she appeared. 

10.  872409 Manvender Human Anatomy & 

Physiology-I 

21-RNRT-29 Rao Neki  Ram Memorial 

(RNRM) College of Pharmacy, 

Turkapur, Gurugram 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

11.  872941 Lokesh 

Kumar 

Pharmaceutical Analysis-I 19-VIR-25 Vaish Institute of Pharmacy 

Education & Research, Rohtak 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

12.  873120 Charanjeet Pharmaceutical Analysis-I 21-GGSC-17 Guru Gobind Singh College of 

Pharmacy, Yamunanagar 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject. 

13.  874029 Sachin Pharmaceutics-I 21-SPCM-22 South Point College of 

Pharmacy, Sonipat 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

14.  874181 Amarjeet Pharmaceutical Inorganic 

Chemistry 

21-BMIJ-03 Bhagwan Mahaveer Inst. of 

Medical Sciences, Jagdishpur, 

Sonipat 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

15.  874313 Gourav Pharmaceutics-I 21-GIPN-05 Geeta Institute of Pharmacy, 

Naultha, Panipat 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

16.  874326 Nasib Alam Pharmaceutics-I 21-GIPN-40 Geeta Institute of Pharmacy, 

Naultha, Panipat 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

17.  874626 Harbinder Pharmaceutical Inorganic 

Chemistry 

21-BMDG-31 BM College of Pharmacy, 

Farrukhnagar, Gurgaon 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

18.  874703 Md. Tanvir 

Alam 

Pharmaceutical Analysis-I 21-BMDG-45 BM College of Pharmacy, 

Farrukhnagar, Gurgaon 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

B. Pharmacy 2
nd

 Semester 

19.  863381 Bunty Pathophysiology 19-AIAP-08 Advanced Institute of 

Pharmacy, Palwal 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

20.  863403 Sandeep 

Saini 

Pathophysiology 19-AIAP-65 Advanced Institute of 

Pharmacy, Palwal 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

21.  880471 Arti Human Anatomy & 

Physiology-II 

20-SRCP-06 Shri Ram College of Pharmacy, 

Mouli, Barwala, Panchkula 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

22.  880616 Joni Sharma Pharmaceutical Organic 

Chemistry-I 

20-DDRKG-32 Deen Dayal Rustagi College of 

Pharmacy, Khandawla, 

Gurgaon 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

23.  880711 Sunil 

Kumar 

Biochemistry 20-RITS-21 Rajendra Institute of 

Technology & Sciences, Sirsa 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

24.  880712 Vipin Bhatti Pharmaceutical Organic 

Chemistry-I 

20-RITS-22 Rajendra Institute of 

Technology & Sciences, Sirsa 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

25.  880991 Jatin 

Gautam 

Pathophysiology 20-AIAP-23 Advanced Institute of 

Pharmacy, Palwal 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

26.  881133 Ajhar Ali Human Anatomy & 

Physiology-II 

20-LBCP-07 Lala Birkha Ram  College of 

Pharmacy, Golpura, Panchkula 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

27.  881364 Jaspreet 

Singh 

Pharmaceutical Organic 

Chemistry-I 

20-BMDG-32 BM College of Pharmacy, 

Farrukhnagar, Gurgaon 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

P.T.O 

 

 



 

 

B. Pharmacy 3
rd

 Semester 

28.  875839 Md. Sahil 

Khan 

Physical Pharmaceutics-I 20-DDRKG-54 Deen Dayal Rustagi College of 

Pharmacy, Khandawla, 

Gurgaon 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

29.  875843 Prateek Physical Pharmaceutics-I 20-DDRKG-60 Deen Dayal Rustagi College of 

Pharmacy, Khandawla, 

Gurgaon 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

30.  877412 Devender 

Kumar 

Pharmaceutical Organic 

Chemistry II 

20-RGC-32 Ram Gopal College of 

Pharmacy, Gurgaon 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

31.  877947 Isha Pharmaceutical Organic 

Chemistry II 

20-BMIJ-54 Bhagwan Mahaveer Inst. of 

Medical Sciences, Jagdishpur, 

Sonipat 

Benefit of Doubt 

32.  878088 Durvesh 

Kumar 

Pharmaceutical 

Microbiology 

20-LRPB-59 Pt. LR College of Pharmacy, 

Kabulpur,Ballabgarh, 

Faridabad 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

33.  878293 Raja Malik Physical Pharmaceutics-I 20-BMDG-59 BM College of Pharmacy, 

Farrukhnagar, Gurgaon 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

34.  882055 Reena Pharmaceutical 

Microbiology 

19-LRPB-35 Pt. LR College of Pharmacy, 

Kabulpur,Ballabgarh, 

Faridabad 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which she appeared. 

B. Pharmacy 5
th

 Semester 

35.  859400 Manisha Pharmacognosy and 

Phytochemistry-II 

19-CBSF-22 CBS College of Pharmacy & 

Technology, Chandpur, 

Faridabad 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which she appeared. 

36.  860556 Sahil Khan Pharmacognosy and 

Phytochemistry-II 

17-AIAP-72 Advanced Institute of 

Pharmacy, Palwal 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

37.  860972 Aasim 

Bashir 

Medicinal Chemistry-II 19-SDDI-31 Swami Devi Dayal Institute of 

Pharmacy, Golpura, Panchkula 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

38.  880302 Rahul Medicinal Chemistry-II 20-DCPM-32 Deshraj College of Pharmacy, 

Sisar Khas, Mahem 

Entire examination cancelled 
in which he appeared. 

39.  882109 Ishwar 

Singh 

Pharmacognosy and 

Phytochemistry-II 

20-RNRT-85 Rao Neki  Ram Memorial 

(RNRM) College of Pharmacy, 

Turkapur, Gurugram 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

40.  882119 Rohit Pharmacognosy and 

Phytochemistry-II 

20-RNRT-102 Rao Neki  Ram Memorial 

(RNRM) College of Pharmacy, 

Turkapur, Gurugram 

Paper cancelled in the 
concerned subject 

               

 

                                                                                                                                                   

                           Sd/- 

        Supdt. (Exams.) 

         For: Controller of Exams 

 

 

Endst. No. UHSR/AE-III/Exams/22/11093-96            Dated: - 29.06.2022 

 

 Copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:- 

1. Principals of all concerned colleges. 

2. Supdt., R & A Branch, Pt. B. D. Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak. 

3. Supdt., Secy. Section, Pt. B. D. Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak. 

4. CPA to COE, Pt. B.D. Sharma, UHS, Rohtak. 

               

 

              Sd/-         

        Supdt. (Exams.) 

          For: Controller of Exams 

  


